Alan Ehrlich

From: Adrian Paradis [Adrian.Paradis@inac-ainc.gc.ca]

Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 3:23 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich; Nicole Spencer

Cc: Anne Snider; Glen Stephens; Joanna Ankersmit; Lou Spagnuolo; Michael Nahir; Tamara

Hamilton; dave.bynski@dxbprojects.ca; Ray Case; Benny Nordahn; Carole Mills; James

Lawrance; Jennifer Moores; Krystal Thompson; Lisa Colas; Lorraine Seale; Malcolm Robb;

Manuel Lim; Mark Palmer; Martin Gavin; Yose Cormier; Carla; Heather Frederick; Henry

Westermann; Lisa Dyer; Mark Cronk; Robert ; Tony Brown; Partick Puxbury; Todd Slack
Subject: Giant Mine Environmental Assessment Work Plan

Alan,

The Giant Mine Remediation Project Team respectfully requests that the Review Board commence
the first round of information requests in the new year when renewing the Workplan for the
Environmental Assessment of the Department of Indian Affairs & Northern Development's Giant
Mine Remediation Plan EA©809-001.

Adrian Paradis

Head Technical and Environmental Services Giant Mine Remediation Project wk. 867.669.2425
cl.867.446.0579

fax. 867.669.2439



